
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to you in order to share information for this year’s KS1 

sports day. This will take place on Wednesday 28th June on the school 

playground.  

The event will be staggered across the morning to allow for each year 

group to compete at different times.  

EYFS – 9-9.45 

Year 1 – 9.50 – 10.35 

Year 2 – 10.45 – 11.30 

Parents will be invited to watch their children participate in a carousel 

of 6 relay events in which pupils have been allocated a coloured team 

to represent. Coloured bands will be allocated within school and there 

is no need to purchase any additional clothing. Children should wear 

their normal PE kit. The carousel of activities will then be followed by 

the finals of sprint events in which children will have pre-qualified for 

in school. 

Please note that parents and carers are politely reminded to remain 

outside the perimeter of the carousel of events which will be coned 

off. Similarly, when the sprint finals take place, children will sit on one 

side of the track with parents and carers remaining in the coned off 

area. 

Please ensure that your child arrives at school in their sports clothing 

and that they have a water bottle with them. If the weather is hot, 

please apply sun cream before school and provide them with a hat.   

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to an exciting day. 

EYFS and KS1 Team 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


